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Members of the Japanese Forest Society 
Prospective participants of the 131st Annual JFS Meeting 

Thank you very much for your cooperation for the activities of Japanese Forest Society. 
Many of the prospective participants may be worried that the 131st Annual JFR Meeting will 
not be held as scheduled due to the spread of the new coronavirus within Japan. 

At this stage, preparations are underway to hold the event on March 27-30 at Nagoya 
University, etc. as scheduled. 

We hope that all prospective participants will keep on preparing for the 131st Annual JFR 
meeting. 

If we have to make a decision to cancel the meeting because the social situation become more 
serious in the future, we will promptly send the information via the notice on the conference 
web page or by e-mail.  

It is only around a month until the scheduled days of the 131st Annual JFR meeting. We are 
looking forward to seeing you at the the meeting. Thank you for your understanding. 

President of Japanese Forest Society  Keiko KURODA 
Organizer of the 131th Annual JFR Meeting  Chisato TAKENAKA 


